
June 21, 1974

Howard P. Willens, Esq.

Wilmer Cutler and Pickering
1666 K Street,N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Howard:

Your proposal to make public the revised Ad Hoc Committee

Report is completely acceptable. While in Saipan, I did

incorporate the agreed changes and provided copies for deliv-

ery to Eddie. Also, unless you have objections I plan to

include the revised report in our official proceedings of

Marianas IV along with the Joint Communique, press releases

and closing plenary statements. We hope to go to the
printers next week.

Sincere ly,

Richard Y. Scott


